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              08/12/22 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are really excited for our KS2 Christmas show at Christchurch on Thorley Lane on Tuesday 13th 
December. Due to large numbers, we will only be able to offer two tickets per family for the evening show. 
These will be available to collect from school from lunchtime tomorrow. You will need to show your ticket at 
the church door. If you do not come with your ticket, you will have to wait until the end to see if there are 
any spaces. The show starts at 6.00. Children can start arriving to set up from 5.30 and should have 
arrived by 5.50 at the latest. The show will last just over an hour. Please be considerate with your 
parking near the church. I would like to avoid lots of complaints from neighbours near the church.  
 
The children should wear their school uniform with a Christmassy touch- any Christmas hats, 
headbands, tinsel etc… will be welcome.  
 
We will be doing a dress rehearsal on Tuesday morning from about 10.00. You are welcome to attend this 
without tickets and it is perhaps the best option to bring any young children to. As it’s a dress rehearsal- it 
won’t be perfect! 
 
Thank you for all of your support 
 
Dr. Louise Owen- Headteacher 


